
From: cdcarroll 
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2008 12:48 AM 
To: sullivcj@co.larimer.co.us 
Cc:   
Subject: Medical Society Opposition to Uranium Mining 
 
To the Wellington Board of Trustees: 
 
I am unable to attend the Wellington Board of Trustees meeting to represent the Medical 
Society (it's my sons birthday). I ask you consider that both the Larimer County Medial 
Society (LCMS) and the Colorado Medical Society (CMS) have gone on record opposing 
the uranium mining proposed outside Wellington and Fort Collins (Northern Colorado 
Centennial Project). 
 
Attached are documents from the LCMS (letter and resolution) that I would offer to be 
introduced/read at your Board of Trustees meeting. The resolution passed last year when 
I was president. 
 
I assume you are aware of the recent problems from the Smith-Highland Ranch in-situ 
leach uranium mine in Wyoming. What has been considered Wyoming's "model" in-situ 
uranium mine, and the only operational uranium facility in the state in recent years, is 
under scrutiny by state regulators for what they describe as an alarming volume of 
environmental violations. 
 
For more of this story, click on or type the URL below: 
 
http://www.trib.com/articles/2008/04/04/news/wyoming/08b3f724c99992fa87257420008
12281.txt 
 
I encourage your town to join the Larimer County and Colorado Medical Societies in 
opposing this dangerous project. 
 
Please call me if you have any questions.  
 
Cory D. Carroll, M.D. 
1040 E. Elizabeth St. Ste 102 
Fort Collins, CO 80524 
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